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John & Annie made a visit to the US this month. 

They were here for a few weeks and we were able 

to visit 3 churches. Dad’s health is much better       

compared to  January of this year.  He visited his 

primary care physician and Oncologist and both  

are happy with his test results.  Dad is still talking 

his cancer medication in addition to others.  He is 

leading an active life, definitely not behaving like a 

“80” year old. Hallelujah!!   

                       Thank you for your prayers.  

Here, Dad is providing an update to the missions 

team at Cherokee Hills Christian Church which is also 

my home church.  While my folks were here we also   

visited couple of other churches.  Praise God that dad 

had the strength to make the trip.  If he continues do 

well health wise, he would like to come back next 

year and visit more churches. Back in India, the      

ministry is running smoothly.  We have 50 students at 

the main campus and other ministries are doing well.  
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Laly Joseph - Director of    

Publicity & Promotions 

Next month ICBC will have some visitors from the States.  They are Terry & Norma Hull, Dwight & Eva Juliuson, Debbie 

Watson & Bobbie Mannschreck.  Terry & Norma are ministers at Northside Christian Church in OKC, OK. The Juliusons and 

Bobbie Mannschreck are long time friends of ours and members at NSCC.  Debbie was a classmate of John at Midwest 

Christian College and she resides in Woodward Oklahoma.  They will be in Kerala for 7 days preaching, teaching, holding 

revivals, conducting dental/medical camps, and doing some maintenance work on campus such as painting and carpentry.  

Please keep them in your prayers for a safe journey, good health and successful mission trip. Thank you.  

Dwight & Eva 

Terry is also the director of 

Joshua One Ministries — 

http://joshuaone.org.  
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